
“God is most certainly 
not threatened by science; 
He made it all possible.”

Francis S. Collins

Baylor University Welcomes

Francis S. Collins, Md, Phd
Head of the Human Genome Project  
at the National Institutes of Health 

And best-selling author of  
The Language of God: A Scientist Presents Evidence for Belief

Join Dr. Collins for a discussion of the historic Human 
Genome Project and its implications for science and faith.

Wednesday 
March 19, 2008

8:30 p.m.

Jones Concert Hall in the
Glennis McCrary  

Music Building
This event is free and open to the 
public. Seats available on a first 

come first serve basis.

Sponsored by:
Baylor student chapter of the American Scientific Affiliation

Baylor Society for Conversations in Religion, Ethics and Science
Office of the Vice Provost for Research


